
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Russian Investigative Committee instructed to
investigate the shelling occurred in Belgorodskaya oblast

 

  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin has
instructed his Subordinated Officers to document and investigate the shelling of a settlement located
in Belgorodskaya oblast.

According to reports, the territory of the Sereda settlement, Shebekinsky gorodskoy okrug (urban-
type settlement), was fired by the Ukraine part, one civilian was injured, having received a shrapnel
wound.

The Investigators are identifying all the circumstances and the details of the crime, and they are
taking all measures in order to identify all persons involved for their further prosecution.
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